KBGF-LP
Beartooth Communications
100 W. Lyndale Avenue
Suite A
Helena, MT 59601
406-457-1212

September 10, 2013

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Beartooth Communications Company KBGF-LP, Channel 50
Facility ID 128063 - Great Falls, MT

Dear Ms, Dortch;

On August 22, 2013 the FCC granted a Special Temporary Authority for the above-referenced station to
operate at reduced power while lightening-damaged equipment was repaired. Please be advised that
KBGF-LP returned to full power on September 6, 2013,

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 775-336-0612.

An extra copy of this letter is enclosed. Please date stamp and return the copy to me in the enclosed
self-addressed stamped envelope.

Very truly yours;

ol B Gob Mt

Pat St. John Clerke

Legal Assistant

Intermountain West Communications Company

Parent Company to Beartooth Communications Company

Enclosures
CC: Hossein Hashemzadeh via email

Public file
J. Dominic Monahan



